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Comments: Please do not approve the expansion of Purgatory Resort into the Ice Creek Lift Pod. Colorado has
needs for a vital tourist industry, yes. But this should never be at the possible cost of our greatest resources, wild
lands and wildlife. Potential lynx territory at the headwaters of East Hermosa Creek is a greater good than more
ski lifts for outsiders or even for Colorado skiers. As climate chaos increases and habitat for wildlife is ruined
elsewhere, we in Colorado still hold much of the best of America. Please do not sacrifice it so the Purgatory outfit
can make more profit.



